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Brussels, 15th February 2010 

-Investigation of availabilities- 
 

EGEA Working Group 6 (WG6) 
Brake & Suspension Test Equipment 

 
Dear Members, 
 
Following our last EGEA General Assembly in October 2009 during which Mr. Nissler from the European 
Commission, DG for Energy and Transport, Road Safety Unit, informed us that the Commission will continue 
working on Directive 2009/40/EC. This implies i.a. that they will start looking at proposals on the procedure for 
efficiency testing of electronic systems (ABS, ESC). This is why the EGEA Secretariat takes pleasure in inviting 
you to the meeting of Working Group 6 of the European Garage Equipment Association, to be held in: 
 

EGEA Offices 
Boulevard de la Woluwe, 42 bte 5 

BE - 1200 Brussels 
Tel: 0032 2 761 95 10 / Fax: 0032 2 762 12 55 

  
 
After investigation of your availabilities, the chosen date will be confirmed to you as early as possible. 
 
 
 
Please find hereunder the draft agenda. 
 
Agenda (Rev01) 
  

1. Opening and welcome by the Secretariat 

2. Objectives of the Commission for the testing of electronic systems in the framework of 
PTI. 
 

3. Test of electronic components (ABS, ESC): action plan and start of work 

4. Suspension Testing: action plan and approach 

5. Discussion on chairmanship 

6. Next meetings, frequency and location. 

 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you numerously in Brussels for this Working Group, 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Sylvia Gotzen 
EGEA Secretary General 


